DRAFT

Reverting to your letter of the 7th ultimo
respecting the steamer "PANOS", I have to aequaint you
that the records of this vessel have been searched and
1t is found that in October 1935 the Eristol Surveyor
reported that one tunnel shaft was found flawed in the
journal and was renewad at that time, I may add that
in sccordance with the request contained in your letber
of the 29th ultimo this information is being furnished
to youwith the Owners' consent.
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